




NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 191 
 

[Abstract:] Recommending that the bid of Ford Bros. for copper canisters be accepted. 
 
Mint of the United States at Philadelphia 
Coiner’s Office 
September 25, 1895 
 
Hon. Herman Kretz, 
Superintendent. 
 
Sir: 
 
 Referring to the proposals submitted for furnishing twenty four copper annealing 
canisters. I have the honor to recommend that the bid of Messrs Ford Bros to furnish said 
canisters for $266.40 be accepted. 
 
 Very respectfully, 
 W.E. Morgan 
 Coiner. 
 
 
 
 
[Handwritten note at bottom:] 
 
Schedule of bids for copper canisters and caps 
#1 Ford Brothers 24. Cannisters & Caps  $266.40 
#2 George Megee 24 “ “ “ $285.60 
#3 George F. Olt 24  “  “ “ $310.00 
 
MacL 
 
[Handwritten note at back of letter:] 
 
With schedule of bids for same 
MacL 
 
Ford Bros $266.40 
Geroge Megee 285.60 
George F. Olt 310.00 
No. 4. 
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